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Comments: I feel that a clause should be added to speed up, or negate, the process for needing to fill out a

Minimum Requirements Analysis for  an existing anchor, so long as it has the same impact on the environment

that the previous anchor had. Ensuring anchors are in a healthy state - and replaced when becoming too worn -

is an important part of ensuring climbing safety outdoors. By adding a massive requirement in the MRA - and

likely a big time delay - I have concern that the routes with worn anchors  will continue to be climbed and

jeopardize the health of climbers. 

 

With new anchors, I feel the Minimum Requirements Analysis makes sense to help ensure new routes are not

negatively impacting our beautiful outdoor spaces. 

 

Thank you


